New Member and Renewal process

New Member Applications:

Print the application form, then fill it out and scan the form and save it as a PDF. Send it via email to info@obcc.ca and put "New member" into the email subject.

- 1. Send e-transfer to okanaganbritishcar@gmail.com
- 2. No matter what the security question you choose, please use "british" as the password.
- 3. Make sure to include your name in the transfer so we know who it is from

Yearly Renewal Applications:

- 1. Send e-transfer to okanaganbritishcar@gmail.com
- 2. No matter what the security question you choose, please use "british" as the password.
- 3. Make sure to include your name in the transfer so we know who it is from

Should you not have scanning or E-transfer capability then you can fill out the form and send it in along with a cheque to the address of the top of the *Application Form*. If just renewing, then send in your cheque to that address or bring it to the next meeting.